
What’s your 

Super-power? 

 

Superhero Me! 
 

 

 

Tapestry  

If your little Superheroes do 
something special in their 

learning and development at 
home, we would love for you 
to share any of your special 

moments with us on Tapestry.  
There will be more information 

about Tapestry at our 
curriculum evening.  

 

PE  

We will be having a PE 
session in the hall every 

Friday. 

We will be wearing our 
shorts and T-shirts for PE 

this term, 

Please ensure that your 
child’s PE kit is named. 

 

 

We are looking forward to 
beginning your child’s 

learning journey in school. 
Our door is always open. 

The Reception Team 

Superhero Cereals 

Snap, crackle, POP! We will be tasting 
different cereals this term. Please let 
your child’s class teacher know of any 

allergies your child has. 

 

The Christian Values we are reflecting 

upon in Terms 1 and 2 are Respect and 

Reverence, as well as revisiting the 

values of Creation and Creativity. 

  

Welcome to Reception 

We are so excited about our first term in Reception! 
Calling all Superheroes! Are you ready to start your 

learning journey? We will transform into Superheroes by 
making spectacular shape capes and celebrate what 

makes us special and unique.  We will be celebrating our 
superhero selves on Friday 20th October, with our 
Spectacular Superhero Day where the children can 

come to school dressed as Superheroes! 

 

 

Outdoor learning 

Please may we 
request all 

children have a 
named pair of 

wellies to use in 
school. 
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